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               Topaz News  

 Dear All, 

The weather has certainly caught up with the season this week! Please send hats, water bottles and 

apply suncream daily. 

Learning  

We have been busy planting and trying to make our outside learning environment as beautiful as our inside 

learning environment. We have pulled up the weeds and planted some flowers in the planters and put 

some seed potatoes into the garden. 

 

We have been linking our writing to songs and posters on the stage, writing instructions from the pirate 

captain and making treasure maps. In maths we have looked at taking away. 

          

Mr. and Mrs. Grinling and their cat Hamish have continued to interest us in the stories of the Lighthouse 

Keeper. 

Next week we will continue with our learning and add some counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and estimation. 

Reading challenge 

The children seem very motivated by our lighthouse reading challenge and we are seeing an impact on 

their fluency already, which is brilliant. This will run for another 4 weeks and if they haven’t got going 

yet, they could still get their reading medal and certificate. 

Sally Windmill 
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